PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH

Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board will hold the following public
hearings on Tuesday, December 11, 2012, at 6:00 p.m.in the Selectmen'’s
Room at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH:

2012-ANEP-002: Robert & Barbara B. Lucas, Jr.. and Robert and Barbara L ucas
Sr. (Owners) request final review of an annexation of approximately 10+/- acres of land
on Moore Road and on Bradford Road. The properties are identified as Map 242 Lots
010 and 060 and are located in the Rural (R) Zoning District.

ALL PLANS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFF CE OF PLANNING AND ZONING
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS.




